
-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@fcc.gov [mailto:no-reply@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 2:14 PM
To: Werner L. Margard <werner.margard@ohioattorneygeneral.gov>
Subject: FCC ECFS Filing Confirmation

Thank you for your submission to the FCC Electronic Comment Filing System (ECFS).
Please Note that your filing will not be available for searching until it has been reviewed and posted by the FCC.

 Confirmation Number: 20180928167195022


Proceeding(s): 96-45 : FEDERAL-STATE JOINT BOARD ON UNIVERSAL SERVICE , 14-58 : ETC Annual Reports and Certifications


Filer(s): ThePublic Utilities Commission of Ohio

Author(s): Werner L. Margard III

Law firm(s): Ohio Attorney General

Type of Filing: LETTER

File Number: 

Report Number: 

Bureau ID Number: 
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